
Punkin Water Association
Post Office Box 114
Oxford, MS 38655 Ñ/
September 30, 2019 /

Re: Punkin Water Association/MS Public Service Commission No. 2018-AD-6,
Melanie Rube, et al

Dear Ms. Collier:

This is the September 2019 report required by the Public Service Commission.

Punkin Water has continued to be in negotiations with the City of Oxford for a supplemental
source of water and hopes to present the contract in October for Board approval.

Sincerely yours,

PUNKIN WATER ASSOCIATION

Karen C. Popernik
VP, Punkin Water Association
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